

General Membership Meeting Wednesday February 28 7pm

Any member who attends will be paid \$30 towards their year end assessment.

If you're unable to attend a meeting for a valid reason (such as working the night shift) please fill out an exemption form and return to a Shop Steward.

Exemption forms are also available electronically on our website (ufcw649.ca) and can be emailed to president@ufcw649.ca

Please email with questions. You can also call or text Brant: 306-292-8083

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE!

Sutherland Hall

1112 Central Ave.